
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kaye Schendel  
W5404 Innsbruck Road  
West Salem, WI 54669 
 

April 3, 2018 
 
Dear Kaye, 
 
Since 2000, Alpha Chi Omega has chosen to honor selected outstanding friends of Alpha Chi Omega with 
its Vision Award. This award, given biennially at our National Convention, recognizes an individual, not 
a member of Alpha Chi Omega, for his or her significant contribution to the Greek movement. Recipients 
of this award have worked to advance and strengthen the role of Fraternity & Sorority Life and is 
considered a valuable friend of Alpha Chi Omega.   
 
I’m so very pleased to notify you that the National Council of Alpha Chi Omega has selected you as the 
recipient of the 2018 Alpha Chi Omega Vision Award.    
 
We feel very fortunate to have you as our partner and know that you exemplify the ideals of Alpha Chi 
Omega and serve as an excellent role model for our collegiate and alumnae members.  
 
Kaye, you have been instrumental in the development and execution of Alpha Chi Omega’s collegiate and 
alumnae global service initiative trips serving as a trip leader, facilitator and mentor. For the past eight 
years, you have inspired Alpha Chi Omega collegians, alumnae and professional staff with your passion 
and dedication for community engagement. The value service learning plays in the development of 
lifelong fraternity and sorority members has inspired so many sisters to continue their commitment to 
service and Alpha Chi Omega.  
 
The award will be given out at Alpha Chi Omega National Convention in Austin, Texas on Saturday, June 
30, 2018 at our Sisterhood Luncheon. We hope that you will be able to join us to receive you award in 
person as your schedule permits.   
 
Thank you Kaye, for your continued partnership with Alpha Chi Omega. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katie Lampinen Gaffin 
Chief Executive Officer 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


